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From: Pridgin, Ron  
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2006 3:00 PM 
To: Happy, Kim 
Subject: FW:  
  
  

From: Cindy Reams Martin [mailto:crmlaw@swbell.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2006 7:20 AM 
To: Pridgin, Ron; stucon@fcplaw.com; geftink@kc.rr.com; geftink@comcast.net; dmoore@casscounty.com; 
comleym@ncrpc.com; john@johncoffman.et; muhrig; djlinton@earthlink.net; lrackers@brydonlaw.com; 
Shemwell, Lera; Mills, Lewis 
Cc: Gary Mallory 
Subject: Re:  
  
Thank you for the information.  Gary Mallory has asked that I pass on to you that the Justice Center is available.  I 
know that you may be concerned about use of the Justice Center, given the difficulty with access at the last round 
of hearings.  However, I have been advised that the Sheriff told his staff to lock all but the revolving door after the 
second session started, and that this communication was misunderstood.  In other words--it won't happen again.  
Thus, if you wish, the Justice Center is available.  You can be assured that the Sheriff's Department is aware of 
the critical importance of access to the hearings, and that there will not be a repeat of the "security" issue.  Let me 
know if there is anything more the County can do to assist.  Cindy Reams Martin.     
CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
  
This email message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addresses named above and 
may contain information that is privileged and confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited.  If you receive this email message in error, 
please immediately notify the sender by replying to this email message or by telephone.  Thank you. 
  
Cindy Reams Martin, P.C. 
408 S.E. Douglas 
Lee's Summit, MO  64063 
  
Telephone (816) 554-6444 
Facsimile (816) 554-6555  
  

----- Original Message -----  
From: Pridgin, Ron  
To: stucon@fcplaw.com ; geftink@kc.rr.com ; geftink@comcast.net ; dmoore@casscounty.com ; 
crmlaw@swbell.net ; comleym@ncrpc.com ; john@johncoffman.et ; muhrig ; djlinton@earthlink.net ; 
lrackers@brydonlaw.com ; Shemwell, Lera ; Mills, Lewis  
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2006 4:28 PM 
  
Here is the press release concerning the incident at Monday’s hearing, and the Commission’s intention to hold 
another hearing.  As of now, we hope to get confirmation tomorrow that we can use Harrisonville High School 
the evening of March 30. 
  
Thank you. 
  

Ronald D. Pridgin  



Regulatory Law Judge  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
(573) 751-7497  
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